
 
 
Littelfuse Inc 
800 E Northwest Highway 
Des Plaines IL 60016 
 
 
July 5, 2004 
 
 
 
 
To: Valued Customers 
 
From: Farnjeng Lee, Product Manager 
 
Subject: 3425L Series Product Obsolescence.  
 
 
Littelfuse is announcing the obsolescence of the 3425L PTC Series.  The 3425L Series has been replaced 
with the 1812L and 1206L series PTCs. The 1812L and 1206L series have similar electrical characteristics 
as the 3425L Series and have a smaller footprint for more spacing savings.   A comparison table between 
the 3425 and the smaller replacements is attached. 
 
We are offering a last time buy period for the 3425L series.  We ask that all orders be placed by Oct. 15th, 
2004 for shipment by the end of December 2004.  
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse Sales Representative if you have any questions on this matter. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Farnjeng Lee 
Product Manager  
Electronics Group  
Phone: (886) 2-8751-1234 ext 67.  
Fax: (886) 2-8751-1177. 
Mail address: leef@lftwn.com.tw 


